
THE ISLAND WAY
IT’S NATIONAL CO-OP MONTH

We couldn't do it without you - our members! This year we 
launched our Island Way campaign and we told your stories. 
Check out the cool things your neighbors have been doing to 
save energy, save the planet and be good stewards of the islands.
Read the full stories here: 
https://energysavings.opalco.com/electric-life-blog/

We so appreciate all our members!

BRETT & TRILLIUM - 

BUILDING AN ALL ELECTRIC HOME

GREG & ANNA

SPEEDING THE WAY TO A GREENER FUTURE

PATRICIA & BRUCE

ALL STAR  EFFICIENCY



We’re Hiring! 
OPALCO is hiring Apprentice Lineman for 
Orcas and San Juan Districts. 

The positions assist Journeyman Linemen in 
the construction, maintenance, and 
operation of the overhead and underground 
transmission and distribution system. Position 
includes Journeyman Lineman training. 
Applicant must have a high school diploma 
or equivalent and a “C” grade or better in 
high school algebra. This is a bargaining unit, 
full-time position. Salary and benefits are 
competitive.  

Local candidates preferred. Interviews begin 
December 2021.

Find the application and other open 
positions at: www.opalco.com/careers

www.opalco.com/PAL

Not everyone will be 
warm and cozy this winter

Project Pal is one of OPALCO’s 
energy assistance programs. 
Islanders helping islanders 
during the heating season. 

Members can apply for this program and other 
energy assistance programs online.

Consider rounding up your bill or making a 
donation. 


